
 

 

 

  

    23/02/24 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

We are currently reviewing our Vision and Values in school and looking to develop 

and ensure these embody what we aim for as a school and community.  It would be 

good to have an input from parents on this in order to help shape any updated vision 

for the school.   

If you are interested please attend the workshop on Wednesday 28th February at 

10am in the school hall. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

With best wishes 

  

Mr M Hall 

Headteacher 
 


